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Subject: zoning change on Saylesville and River Road
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Good morning, my family and | are Rivers Crossing residents for almost 18 years. | am opposed to the
zoning change being proposed for the corner of Saylesville Rd and River Road with the buidling of an
appartment comlex of 40'.. first of all, that will totally change the landscape of our rural area. That
building would be seen for miles in what is typically thought of as a country settting. Then lets talk about
the additional traffic. Saylesville Road has had how many accidents from the high school to the Lawrence
School as well as on River Road by the back entrance to West. Adding in how much more additional
traffic, utility needs, police/fire responses...

| appreciate you taking the time to listen to the residents in the area who will definately be impacted by
such a change.

Nancy McKay
3627 Bayberry Dr.
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